Lori Hubbard

i da—
From: Melissa Cordeiro
Sent: Friday, November 17, 2023 12:07 PM
To: Lori Hubbard
Subject: Fwd: Traffic Calming Policy
Attachments: Draft-Bristol Traffic Calming Policy.docx; 20221103 _Peck Avenue.pdf

Can you add this to the 12/6 meeting

Get Qutlook for i0S

From: Steven Contente(_'___ -
Sent: Friday, November 17. 2072 10-43:48 AM
To: Melissa CordeiroL

Cc: Nathan Calouro <

Subject: Traffic Calmﬁwg Policy

Hello Clerk Cordeiro,

I'am looking to include a new item for the December 6% Town Council Meeting for a Police Department presentation on
traffic calming and a draft policy for Town Council consideration. Attached is a copy of the draft policy and the design
for new PILOT speed humps that were installed after the road paving of Peck Avenue for trial.

Sincerely,

Steven (Contente

Steven Contente | Town Administrator
Town of Bristol, Rhode Island

10 Court Street Bristol, RI 02809

P: 401-253-7000 | F: 401-253-1570

E: scontente@bristolri.gov
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DISCLAIMER: This electronic mail, and any files transmitted with it, contains information intended solely for the use of the addressee(s). Any review, retransmission,
dissemination or taking of any action in reliance upon this information by anyone other than the intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If this message has been
received in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete this message. Please note that any views or opinions presented in this email are solely those of the
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